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The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘B’ - Inquiry into North-East 
Railway Corridor will table its Final Report tomorrow morning, 7 August 2019. 
 
The Committee acknowledges that the future use of the North East Rail Corridor has 
generated significant passion within the different groups, as well as the general community.  
The Committee also acknowledges the considerable commitment and work conducted by all 
of the groups concerned. 
 
Consequently, this Report endeavours to reflect the sincere aspirations of all who have made 
representations for either the rail trail or tourist train proposals.   
 
The Committee has carefully considered all evidence and taken economic, environmental and 
social concerns into consideration in coming up with its findings and recommendations.    
 
The Committee extends its thanks to all groups and individuals who contributed to the work 
of the Inquiry.   
 
The Committee will conduct a media conference on Wednesday 7 August at 1.15 pm in the 
Legislative Council Media Suite, 1st Floor, Parliament House.   
 

For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC – 0419 341 178 
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